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241 Fifth Avenue Gets Signage 

 

 

 

FLATIRON—Exciting news: under-construction condo 241 Fifth Avenue has signage! The 

building has been slow rising over the last year, and it topped out earlier this fall. CORE will 

be marketing the 42-48 condo development, which is being developed by Victor Homes. 

We hope a teaser website will be next.  


